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Dear Parent/Guardian

Furthering our commitment to enhancing the health and well-being of pupils at our school, we are currently looking at extending our services for students by hosting a student ‘drop-in’ service.  At the ‘drop-in’ sessions, young people will be able to ask for information and advice from professional advisors on a wide range of topics, for example, health matters, personal problems, relationships, managing money, writing CVs, smoking cessation, healthy eating and sexual health.
We will be working within national and local authority guidelines in the running of the ‘drop-in’ and will be working in partnership with Wiltshire Council and NHS Wiltshire colleagues. Voluntary sector agencies may also be involved from time to time.
It is the intention that the service will operate every ???? lunchtime from ?pm until ?pm.
Professionals will listen to and advise young people in a non judgemental way and in a strictly confidential manner. This means that information will not normally be shared with the school or yourselves without the young person’s permission.
We hope that you will support the service. The governors/staff have already approved this development and the next stage is to consult with yourselves as parents or guardians/carers of our pupils.
We would like to invite you to attend an open evening at ???? on ????  to ask questions and discuss any concerns that you may have with the staff. Your attendance will be of great benefit in ensuring that the service meets everyone’s needs and expectations. The following people will be available to lead discussion and answer questions:



Head teacher



Head of PSHE



our school nurse



our youth worker



our Extended Services Network Co-ordinator

Please return the tear off slip indicating whether you are able to attend. If you cannot attend, we would welcome your comments and views by letter to                      or contact (name) with your support/any questions/concerns you have.

Name

Child’s name/class 

I will / will not be able to attend 
















Sample document - Letter to parents























